Thank you for your emails. You will be able to find the answer to your question on the Police and
Crime Commissioner’s website here https://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/our-

business/finance/budget.aspx. Appendix E has the figures and there is an accompanying narrative in
the covering report, entitled Revenue and Capital Budget 2017/18.




